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Supporting Social & Regional Development
Programmes, Pelindo Regional 4 wins
Initiative Award 2024
Admin -- 30 October 2024

MAKASSAR, 29 October 2024 - PT Pelabuhan Indonesia (Persero) Regional 4 won the Initiative Award for

the Regional Partner Category from the Human Initiative at the ‘Initiative Forum 2024’ which took place in

Jakarta, Tuesday (29 October 2024).

The award was received directly by Pelindo Regional 4 Executive Director Abdul Azis along with 54 Initiative

Award recipients from several other categories. This award is given as a form of recognition for Pelindo



Regional 4's significant contribution in supporting social programmes and regional development.

The event, which aims to strengthen collaboration in creating a positive impact on society, was attended by

the Coordinating Minister for Community Empowerment, Abdul Muhaimin Iskandar, President of the Human

Initiative Tomy Hendrajati, Chairman of the Human Initiative Board of Trustees Achmad Zaky, as well as

other figures and award winners.

Pelindo Regional 4 Executive Director Abdul Azis said that his party was very grateful for the award and

emphasised the company's commitment to continue to contribute to regional development.

‘This award is a motivation for us to continue working together with various parties, especially in

programmes that empower the community. We believe that synergy between companies and local

governments is essential in creating sustainable growth,’ said Abdul Azis.

Pelindo Regional 4 has been actively running various initiatives, ranging from skills training programmes for

the community, support for MSMEs, to environmental projects that aim to improve the quality of life of the

surrounding community.

Meanwhile, Human Initiative, as the event organiser, appreciates Pelindo Regional 4's dedication in creating

positive social impact. This award is expected to encourage more companies to play an active role in

programmes that support community welfare.

With this award, Pelindo Regional 4 is increasingly committed to being a reliable partner and contributing to

regional development throughout its operational areas.

 


